
HIGH BRIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL MEETING

          THURSDAY, APRIL 29, 2010

Minutes

A., B., & C OPENING OF MEETING, PLEDGE OF 
ALLEGIANCE AND ROLL CALL
Being duly posted and advertised in accordance with the Open 
Public Meetings Act, the Special Meeting was called to order at 
7:02 p.m. in Room 209 (Computer Room) at the High Bridge 
Middle School.  The following Board members were present: 
Larissa Critelli, Kay Daughters-Musnuff, Karen Yaskanin-Jones, 
William Stover, Vice President and Robert Imhoff, President. 
Joseph Kennedy, Superintendent and Susan Joyce, Interim 
Business Administrator was also present.  Susan Connor and 
Janice Stemple notified the Board that they would not be in 
attendance.  
 
D.  PUBLIC COMMENTS - None

E.   DISCUSSION ON REDUCTION OF 2010-2011 BUDGET
      WITH BOROUGH COUNCIL
       High Bridge Borough Council directed questions to the High
       Bridge Board of Education regarding the development of the
       2010 – 2011 budget and requested clarification of some
       differences between the 2009 – 2010 budget and the
       defeated budget.  HBBOE and the Superintendent answered
       these questions.

G.   PUBLIC COMMENTS
       Many people attended the meeting and questioned the High
       Bridge Board of Education and High Bridge Borough Council
       regarding the 2010-2011 defeated school budget, some giving
       their suggestions regarding its’ resolution.

  
H.  ADJOURNMENT
Having no further business to come before the Board, Larissa 
Critelli motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:33 p.m.  The motion 
was seconded by Karen Yaskanin-Jones.  Unanimously carried. 

Respectfully submitted,
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Special Meeting Tuesday, May 19, 2009
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